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Post-surgery	and	GI-related	(anti-diarrhea)

✔
unknown

✔
✔
✔

EMR	software	upgrade	project	was	put	on	hold	due	to	COVID-19	to	avoid	further	disruptions	for	staff
working	from	home.	This	project	involves	both	upgrading	the	EMR	and	implementing	controlled
substance	prescriptions.

✔
270

all

GI-related

before	12/21/2020

✔

✔

controlled	substances	only



Continue	patient	care	by	using	paper	prescriptions	until	IDDC	can	use	electronic	prescriptions

✔

2

Jonathan	Schultz

The	vendor	has	released	the	upgrade	and	IDDC	has	started	the	upgrade	process
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05/08/2020


